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Infrastructure

The Colorado River District 
was formed in 1937 to protect 
West Slope water users AND 
to safeguard for Colorado all 
waters of the Colorado River 
to which the state is entitled. 





• 83% of our constituents are 
concerned about water levels in the 
Colorado River – this high-level of 
interest is reflected across party 
lines

• 92% of voters agree that the 
Colorado River Basin and streams 
are important to the economy on 
the Western Slope

• 97% feel that out-of-state water 
interests like California pose a threat

• 98% are concerned about 
investment firms purchasing water 
rights on the Western Slope
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